PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL



Contact Number Reference

Date

05 September 2014

Dear Mrs American

I refer to your recent application for entry onto the UK Dentists' Register in accordance to the provisions of Section 16 (2B) of the Dentists Act.

I am pleased to confirm that your application has been considered successful.

In approximately 48 hours you will receive an email from the payments department of the GDC; please read the email and follow the instructions carefully as they will guide you through the payment process.

Once I have confirmation that you have paid the registration fee and the funds have cleared I will enter you on the register. I will of course send you a further email at that point.

If you require further advice on the information in this communication please call the Dentist Assessment Team on +44 (0)20 7167 6100. If I am not available my colleagues in the team will be able to assist you.

Yours sincerely,

Louisa Parker

Registration Caseworker General Dental Council

Tel: (+44) 020 7167 6056 Fax: (+44) 020 7167 6295 Email: LParker@gdc-uk.org

Web: www.gdc-uk.org